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Hello, 

I have relocated to Oregon after a lifetime of living in so. Calif. I can strongly 

recommend that you enact this law as it is much safer for motorcycles. Leaving a 

motorcyclist in the middle of traffic with no outlet in case of emergency is dangerous. 

Many vehicles do not see motorcycles in traffic. I have personally had to evacuate a 

lane because of a motorist coming behind me too fast.  

I implore you to enact this law to save motorcyclists lives and to prevent additional 

accidents. 

 


